Class Notes

October 23, 2008

FYI

Please take note of the following...

- Calendar sales are in full swing. I just want to make you aware that if you are challenged in selling the two calendars that your child was given, that they can be returned. Be sure to sign them back in at the office so that we can keep an accurate count. We are in need of Washington state calendars, if you have any that you are unable to sell please return them to the office so that they can be sold.
- A reminder that Parent-Teacher Conference forms are due Friday, October 24. I will have confirmation notices prepared and sent out for Monday. I'm looking forward to meeting with you and discussing your child's progress to date and getting better acquainted with you.
- A reminder that as the weather begins to change that it is strongly recommended that students bring appropriate gear for outside. Raincoats for rainy days and heavier coats for cold days. Thank you.

Library Trip Cancelled

Our trip to the Scappoose Library is cancelled for next Tuesday. Please take note in your calendars. We will reschedule for a more convenient time for the month of November.

Hot Lunch Program

To date I have only heard from a handful of parents in whether we should continue our hot lunch program on Monday's. I will assume, unless I hear otherwise that you would like to see this program continue. In the future I may calling on you for your assistance. I am in need of parents who would be willing to donate food items periodically or contribute financially to the purchase of supplies. Thank you all for your support and help in making this program as successful as possible.

Upcoming Events & Lunch Calendar

October

- 24 Chapel, Pastor Gary, 8:30 AM
- 27 Hot Lunch, Sloppy Joes (\$2.50)
- 28 Hot Lunch, Haystacks (\$2.50)
- 29 No School, Parent-Teacher Conferences
- 30 Hot Lunch, Soup & Salad (\$2.50)
- 31 Chapel, Mr. Peinado, 8:30 AM

November

- 3 Home & School Meeting, 6:30 PM
- 4 ELECTION DAY, Don't forget to vote!

Appreciations

Thank you all so much for your generosity this past weekend with the donation of books from the Scholastic Book Fair. Our classroom not only received a sizeable dollar donation towards classroom libraries, but we also received all the books on our classroom wish list. In addition, we exceed our fundraising goal of \$1,900 hundred dollars from last year. Thank you!